
 

 

Dear School District of Osceola County Families,  

 

We thank you and your family for being our valued partners as we work together to educate the 
children in our district. School District of Osceola County values input from your children as they are 
important partners in our work!  

In order to learn more about student experiences, we will be asking for your child’s feedback via an 
online survey that s/he will be completing at school. The survey should take approximately 10 minutes 
to complete. 

The survey will be administered to all students during the month of February. If a student does not have 
enough information to answer a question, s/he will be able to skip the item. The responses to these 
surveys will be completely confidential. The survey content will ask students to self reflect on topics 
such as self-management, social awareness, emotion regulation, school belonging, and school safety. 

We thank your child in advance for their thoughtful responses. If you have any questions about the 
survey administration, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s school counselor or school social 
worker. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

School Principal 


